
June 6, 2016

Dear Chaney Adams,

Pursuant to the state open records law S.C. Code Ann. Secs. 30-4-10 to 30-4-165, I write to request access to and a 
copy of a list of:
• school districts
• cities

• individual schools
• any other local entity

in your state under state takeover and/or whose finances are currently under state control/receivership or were in 

control/receivership in the past six years.

Please provide:
1) the name of each district/city/school/agency in your state.

2) the date the takeover/receivership began.
3) the date the takeover/receivership ended, if it ended.

Please provide in an electronic format in order to avoid delays and cost. If your agency does not maintain these 

public records, please let me know who does and include the proper custodian's name and address. If your agency 
does not maintain these public records, please let me know who does and include the proper custodian's name and 
address.

If there are any fees associated with filling this request, please contact us so we can make arrangements.

As provided by the open records law, I will expect your response within fifteen (15) working days. See S.C. Code 
Ann. Sec. 30-4-30(c).

If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for the denial including a reference to the 
specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Also, please provide all segregable portions of otherwise 
exempt material.

I would note that willful violation of the open records law is a misdemeanor, punishable by a fine of up to $100 or 
imprisonment for up to 30 days. See S.C. Code Ann. Sec. 30-4-110. Court costs and reasonable attorney fees may 
also be awarded. See Sec. 30-4-100.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Pierre
333 E Roosevelt 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 

954-937-7882


